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Interconnect Notification (Ref: 05043)
Please note that the meeting planned for tomorrow 6th May has now been cancelled. This is due to a number of industry representatives, who had originally intended attending, not now being available.  Unfortunately we only informed yesterday in a number of cases and as a result it has not been possible to provide earlier notification of the cancellation.

Our original notification asked that those wishing to attend notified Kim Allen.  All those who responded are being contacted separately. However, this notice is being issued in case anyone intended attending, but had not informed Kim.

A new meeting date will be arranged and notified shortly.

If you have any questions please contact Kim Allen kim.allen@bt.com
The information contained in this briefing is confidential information as per your terms and conditions with BT. Please do not forward, republish or permit unauthorised access.  The content is accurate at the time of writing and is subject to change.
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